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Dear Sirs: 

 

I'm writing to urge you to oppose SB210 and keep Vote by Mail. Unlike voting in 

person, which requires time (often off work) and travel, vote by mail encourages 

participation - which is very important these days! Vote by mail has been a big 

success here in Oregon for precisely those reasons. This is reflected in the increased 

number of voters. Opponents of Vote by Mail do not like the results, which reflect 

Oregon voters desires and therefore they want to make it more difficult, not less, to 

vote because they believe it's to their advantage to minimize the number of voters, 

which is anti-democratic. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and (I hope) for voting NO on this measure. 


